As an Oregon resident and citizen of the U.S. | would like to make my position known in regard
to the national electoral college system. In my opinion it is antiquated, has at times brought
disastrous results, invites less than honorable politicians to use corrupt practices like
gerrymandering, and simply does not reflect the will of the majority of Americans. We really
can not afford to go on like this. Too much is at stake. Please do your part to bring us into the
21st century and change the system so that the popular vote determines who will lead us.

Thank you.

Susan Krisher

Aloha, OR 97003



